
Saturday, January 13th,

3:00 - 6:00pm

58 Park Avenue,

Scandinavia House, NYC

ONLINE!

TO EVENT

https://www.musikcentrumsyd.se/nyheter/invitation-to-fika-with-swedish-artists-at-scandinavian-house-on-the-13th-of-january
https://www.musikcentrumsyd.se/nyheter/invitation-to-fika-with-swedish-artists-at-scandinavian-house-on-the-13th-of-january


A B O U T

Musikcentrum Syd is a non-profit support
organization for freelance professional
musicians. We provide contacts and offer
advice both for you as a musician and for
those who want to book or collaborate with
our artists. We also run regional and
international projects to strengthen the
music life in southern Sweden!
Musikcentrum Syd is part of Musikcentrum
Riks and is financed with the support of
Region Skåne and the Swedish Culture
Council.

The organization was formed in September
2013. The members are professional
musicians. We contribute to creating jobs
and working to develop the music industry
for professional musicians. Musikcentrum
Syd's organization is transparent and
democratic. Our members have direct
influence over Musikcentrum Syd's
operations and development.

Collaborate with us!
Musikcentrum Syd is happy to collaborate
with business, associations, organisers,
institutions etc. in both small and large
projects. This may apply to the
programming of events or concert series for
unique experiences, but also educational
projects, continuing education, organizer
development or internationalization.

We are interested in all collaborations
where the music becomes part of the whole.
Welcome to us with your idea!



CEO 
ASTRID SELLING

astrid.selling@musikcentrumsyd.se
++46 72-559 22 40

PROJECT MANAGER 
MARCUS BADER

marcus.bader@musikcentrumsyd.se
+46 73-2558590

L E T ' S
T A L K !

WEBSITE

www.musikcentrumsyd.se

https://www.musikcentrumsyd.se/


TARRABAND
WEBSITE

FRÄNDER
 WEBSITE

https://tarabband.com/
https://tarabband.com/
https://www.frander.se/en/startpage/
https://www.frander.se/en/startpage/
https://www.frander.se/en/startpage/


FACEBOOK 
EVENT

https://www.facebook.com/events/394397366395766?ref=newsfeed
https://www.facebook.com/events/394397366395766?ref=newsfeed
https://www.facebook.com/events/394397366395766?ref=newsfeed

